
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 
To:       Board of Adjustment 
 
From:  Patricia A. Elliot 
 
Date:   February 1, 2021 
 
Re:      ZBA-20-00023 – Hamilton Street Development, LLC – 204/18-22 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Health Department has no objection to this application. 


